Arkansas State Board of Licensure for Professional Engineers and Professional Surveyors Minutes – May 25, 2017

A meeting of the Arkansas State Board of Licensure for Professional Engineers and Professional Surveyors was convened via telephone at 10:40 a.m. at 1 Capitol Mall, Suite 2C-100, Little Rock, by President David Beasley. Other Members present were Brian Moore, Ronnie Hawkins, Rodney Williams, Ivan Hoffman, Jim Engstrom, (Young & Bennett absent). Executive Director Heather N. Richardson, Assistant Executive Director Linda Stone, and John Thornton, State Surveyor also attended.

In consideration of Dick Elgin's recommended passing scores for the Arkansas State Specific Examination, the Board made the following motions:

Part I, motion was made (Hawkins moved, Williams seconded) and carried (Hoffman abstained) to accept the recommendation and set the acceptable score at 78 points and above.

Part II, motion was made (Moore moved, Williams seconded) and carried (Hoffman abstained) to accept the recommendation and set the acceptable score at 89 points and above.

Business being thus concluded the meeting adjourned at 10:45 a.m.

David Beasley, President	Heather N. Richardson, Executive Director
7-11-2017	7/11/2017
Date	Date